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7 January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Internet access and mobile data 
 

Following the announcement from the Prime Minister on Monday 4 January of a new National 

Lockdown, the Government have launched a temporary scheme which increases data 

allowances for mobile phone users on certain networks. This is so that children and young 

people can access remote learning if their face-to-face education is disrupted. 

Schools, Trusts and local authorities can request mobile data increases for children and young 
people who: 

• do not have fixed broadband at home; 

• cannot afford additional data for their devices; 

• are experiencing disruption to their face-to-face education. 
 

Children with access to a mobile phone on one of the following networks may be able to 
benefit: 

• Three; 

• Smarty; 

• Virgin Mobile; 

• EE; 

• Tesco Mobile; 

• Sky Mobile. 
 

If you believe you meet the criteria, please complete the form here. We will require additional 

information such as account holder of the device, phone number of the device and mobile 

network.  If you do not have access to the internet and are not on one of the networks above, 

please complete the last question on the form.  Please can you complete the form by 

Wednesday 13 January. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in these challenging times.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Burns 

Senior Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 
  

 

https://forms.gle/N6vX8oAWKGVhpamC7

